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January 6, 2017

Mrs. Anthony W. Frederick
400 Shallow Brook Drive
Columbia, South Carolina 29223

Dear Mrs. Frederick,

I was so sorry to hear about the death of your husband. Through his commitment to his family
and the community, and through his longtime service to our state and nation as a member of the
United States Army, Lieutenant Colonel Anthony Wayne Frederick impacted the lives of
countless people and will be missed by many. Please know that Michael and I have you and
your family in our thoughts and prayers. God bless.




